
PHOTOGRAPHERS
Thanks for volunteering to take photos of the HCFG speaker and program,
workshop or event.  
You are free to use a camera or cellphone.  The preferred format for the
photos is jpeg and they should be resized to medium to email to the web
master and/or the newsletter editor.  The photos can be taken either before,
after or during the program, workshop or event.
You are free to take as many photos as you deem representative of the
program, workshop or event.  However, please choose no more than six to
email to the web master and/or newsletter editor after reducing them to a
medium size.  You do not need to send the same photos to both. The web
master posts them on the web page for viewing not only by members but
the public when they are researching the guild.  The newsletter editor posts
them in the newsletter that is sent to the members and other interested
individuals.
The photographs should include a mix of the following depending on
whether it a speaker and program, workshop or event if being
photographed.  

➢ Close-up of the presenter and her/his project(s). 
➢ The audience participating and/or interacting with the presenter. 
➢ Close-up of the project or event.
➢ Overview of the event and members of the audience.
➢ Close up of MC for the event.
➢ Handmade items and/or models wearing these items.
➢ Anything else you feel would be representative of the speaker and

program, workshop or event.
 
Please send the images as soon as possible to the web master Marjie Gray
at marjiegray2000@yahoo.com and/or the newsletter editor Carolyn Nelson
at either carolynnels@gmail.com or artbytheinch2@gmail.com   
 
Thanks for your help.
 




